
ATTENTION:
ANNUAL YEAR END MEETING

Grace Lake year end meeting

We will have our annual year end meeting on November 13, 2021,

from 11:30 – 2:00. We have reserved the Douglas County Public

Library to have our meeting. Due to the importance of this

meeting you will able to attend either in-person or virtually. The

Zoom information will be provided to ALL residents of record on

November 1st. If we do not have a correct e-mail address



or recently updated contact information, please contact our HOA

secretary Terri Hurst at jtjq@comcast.net. Additionally, several

items on the agenda will require a vote by residents for

ratification. We will be providing both in person and advance

voting to facilitate your participation 

The voting process and procedures will be explained in a

separate resident communication which will also be sent to each

resident of record on November 1st.  

 If you can meet in person, please come to the library so we can

meet and vote on things to enhance and keep our community

beautiful.

IMPORTANT DATES

mailto:jtjq@comcast.net


​PET TALK
Please be mindful of your pets while walking them in our wonderful community. Just
a few reminders:
1.     Please pick up after your pet.
2.     Please allow your pet to relieve themselves in your yard prior
to your walks if you don’t plan to carry a poop bag with you.
3.     Please ensure pets are on a leash.
4.     Please be courteous of your neighbor’s yard.
We are a family here and should respect each other and our property
accordingly. Thanks in advance for doing your part.

CHRISTMAS AT GRACE LAKE
It's almost that time of year. Let's light up our neighborhood. We are trying to light up
the lake again this year. Let's make our community the best Christmas Lighting Ever.

If you want to participate, just light up your resident and make it the MOST
WONDERFUL TIME OF THE YEAR!!!!!




